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May 4, 1990 
 
Complaint and filing fee filed by Plaintiff.  Amount of Claim: 
$19,768,00+.  

May 10, 1990 
 

Copies of Complaint forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief 
Deputy Attorney General.  
 May 10, 1990 
 
Telephone call made to attorney for Plaintiff requesting additional 
information (Verification).  
 May 17, 1990 
 
Amended Claim (Verification) filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 May 17, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant 
May 14, 1990.  
 May 21, 1990 
 
Copies of Amended Claim (Verification) filed by attorney for 
Plaintiff.  
 May 21, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy 
Attorney General May 14, 1990.  

*May 21, 1990 
 
Assignment of Counsel directed by Office of Attorney General.  
 May 29, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Amended Claim (Verification) received from 
Chief Deputy Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief 
Deputy Attorney General May 22, 1990.  
 June 4, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Amended Claim (Verification) received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Defendant May 22, 1990.  
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June 5, 1990 

 
Answer and New Matter filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 July 9, 1990 
 
Reply to New Matter filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy forwarded 
to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 November 12, 1992 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 12th day of November, 1992, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
all further proceedings before the Board of Claims shall, and will, 
be STAYED pending the outcome of the Cedarbrook and Wesbury cases 
before the Supreme Court of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania or upon 
a request by all parties to lift the stay.”  Copies forwarded to 
attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 November 18, 1992 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated November 12, 1992 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff November 16, 1992.  
 August 23, 1993 
 
Notice of Discontinuance filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 October 29, 1993 
 
The board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 29th day of October, 1993, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
this case be marked ‘discontinued and terminated with prejudice’.”  
 November 1, 1993 
 
Copies of Opinion and Order dated October 29, 1993, forwarded to 
attorney for Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
 November 8, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated October 29, 1993, 
received from attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Plaintiff November 4, 1993.  
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November 10, 1993 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and order dated October 29, 1993, 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant November 2, 1993.  
 


